
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Installing Rip Rap and Fabric at Waverly Lake and Franklin Lake 
	
	
	
The	City	of	Waverly	will	be	stabilizing	1,320	feet	of	shoreline	on	Waverly	Lake	and	Franklin	Lake;	300	
feet	is	allocated	to	Franklin	Lake	and	1,020	feet	to	Waverly	Lake.		Shoreline	stabilization	will	occur	at	
9	separate	locations;	average	length	of	each	segment	is	144	feet	and	the	maximum	length	is	251	feet.		
Stabilization	will	need	to	be	performed	using	a	combination	of	shoreline	protection.		Bank	placement	
and	“Breakwater	with	Transitional	Wetlands”	design	where	water	depths	and	slope	permit.		“A”	
Quality	RR-3	rock	and	filter	fabric.	
	
Please	note:		The	quantity	for	placement	may	vary	and	increase	upon	bidding.	
	
Sealed	Bids	will	be	received	until	2:00	p.m.,	prevailing	time,	on	October	24,	2017	at	the	City	Clerk's	
Office,	171	North	Pearl	Street,	City	of	Waverly,	62692.				All	bids	submitted	shall	be	clearly	marked	to	
indicate	them	as	bids	on	the	outside	of	the	sealed	envelope.		All	bids	received	will	be	publicly	opened	
and	read	by	the	City	in	the	City	Council	chambers.	
	
The	bidder	will	be	required	to	have:	Minimum	3	million	in	liability	coverage.	
	
Please	contact	Steve	Edwards	at	City	of	Waverly	for	a	set	of	detailed	plan	and	bid	information.	
Contact	info	is	217/435/4111	or	via	email	at	cityofwaverly@gmail.com	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
		
	

City	of	Waverly	
171 N. PEARL ST. WAVERLY, ILLINOIS 62692 

PHONE 217-435-4611 FAX 217-435-9011 
www.waverlyil.com 


